
Do you want to be a Secret Sister? 

 

The Women of Zion will not be holding their annual Christmas dinner this year.  

But we won’t let covid stop our fun!  To be a Secret Sister this is what you need to 

do: 

 

 E-mail Linda Holt if you want to participate:  ljhbrass@frontier.com or 

ljhbrass1@gmail.com. 

 

 You will be matched with another woman who is participating and you and 

she will become Secret Sisters. 

 

 Beginning on Sunday November 15 and through Sunday December 6, 

put a small gift in her mailbox at church. Of course, don’t reveal your 

identity!  Gifts should be inexpensive inspirational items (bookmarks, pens, 

notecards, etc.), candy, Christmas ornaments or anything that you think your 

Secret Sister might enjoy.   

 

 Put the item in her mailbox at church.  You can drop it off through the week 

during office hours or at worship services on Saturday or Sunday.   

 

 On Sunday December 13, the Women of Zion will hold a “reveal party”.  

(Social distancing and masks, please!) You will exchange a larger gift 

($10.00 or less).  Details for this will come later.   

 

We hope you will join us to continue and encourage connections with our sisters! 

 

For more information, contact Linda Holt – 947-2093.   
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